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The House of Bishops met by Zoom for its September meeting.
The meeting began with a series of reflections on the passing of the Queen, with the Bishop of Coventry offering condolences and a vote of

thanks on behalf of the House.

An update was then given by the Enabling Officer of the Living in Love and Faith project. The paper updated the House on current timelines and
changes, following the cancellation of the College of Bishops in September, due to the death of the Queen. The paper, outlining the proposed

approach over the coming months was noted by the House.

The House was then addressed by the Secretary of the House on the inflation and energy crisis, and how it was affecting churches and the wider
community. The House discussed work under way on how the national Church institutions may be able to contribute to helping dioceses and

churches deal with the extra costs in the coming winter.

The Bishop of Guildford then gave an update on the work of the national governance Review Project Board. Since its formation in February 2022,
the National Church Governance Project Board (NGPB) has been developing its proposals in relation to the governance of the National Church
Institutions (NCI). The paper shared the Project Board's proposals so far and sought guidance and assurance from the House on the current
direction of travel. The House provided comments on issues such as the future board composition of the Church of England National Services

(CENS) and the creation of a Nominations Committee.

The House was then addressed by members of the Independent Safeguarding Board (ISB) updating the House on the work of the Board which
provides independent oversight and scrutiny to the work of the National Safeguarding Team and the broader safeguarding culture across the

Church of England. The lead bishop for safeguarding updated the House more generally on safeguarding matters.

The meeting then concluded in prayer.
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